

April 3, 2002

Memorandum

To:
All Employees

From:
Lisa Vriesen

Date:
04/04/02
Re:
Sales Promotion -UV Purification with Carbon Systems

I am pleased to announce the approval for the future sales promotion.  For the months of April, May and June,  we will offer potential customers the added benefit of a carbon filtration system at no additional charge.

With the purchase of any UV purification system, we will add a carbon filter for no added cost.  The carbon filter would  be mounted under the counter  to not take up much needed counter space.  

I urge the continued sales of the carbon system as a stand-alone product, but believe this marketing promotion will aid in the sales of the UV systems.

If you have any questions regarding this promotion, please contact me at 716-827-7985.
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